
 
 

M00263.AR.000499
MCRD PARRIS ISLAND

5090.3a
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMAIL REGARDING U S EPA REGION IV COMMENTS ON U S NAVY REQUEST FOR
CHANGE IN DOCUMENT SUBMITTAL FOR NEAR TERM MILESTONE DATES MCRD

PARRIS ISLAND SC
9/18/2007

U S EPA REGION IV



From: Koroma-Llamas.Lila@epamail.epa.gov
To: Sanford, Art F CIV NAVFAC SE; Cook, Charles CIV NAVFAC SE; timothy.j.harrington@usmc.mil;

darrel.pittman@usmc.mil
Cc: Sladic, Mark
Subject: Milestone Extensions
Date: Tuesday, September 18, 2007 1:47:50 PM
Importance: High

Hello Gentleman,
 
Art, I did not reply to your 2nd draft extension message, since you said you put my dates
in.  Did not think it was necessary.  I assumed you knew I would agree to my own dates,
and I thought you were just looking for buy-in and feedback from DHEC and/or other
team members.  Did you hear from them?  Anyway, the delay has afforded us a potential
further extension.  See below.
 
Also - I got a voice message from Art this morning when I ran down to grab Bfast, but
did not stop to make a call because I did not want to miss the doctors on morning
rounds.  I am still in the room with Mom.  As weird as it seems, I just found out I can get
the hospital's free wireless internet service in here, but my cell reception leaves much to
be desired.  Therefore this quick note:
 
Last week Arthur was not in the office so I could not really speak with him again
regarding the extension requests.  However, I was in long enough yesterday morning to
start the process face-to-face.  While he understands our situation, and is ammenable to
some relief, he cannot grant me relief until he in turn gets relief from his boss regarding
year end targets.  Here in the 11th hour we have met some of ours anyway.
 
However, I am still trying to get relief from the Site 1 LUC Completion letter
milestone.  Arthur should let me know today or tomorrow, I hope.  But just in case, I will
draft the LUC Completion Letter language today, instead of the SMP alternative review
times language, since we have more time on that than the current milestone for the LUC
Completion Letters.  Meanwhile, if you have drafted your own, go for it.
 
Also, I need to understand what the Navy/MCRD's plan is for the Site 3 PP and ROD. 
Art's e-mail indicated that neither the Navy nor MCRD would propose either accelerated
review times or a December PP Public Meeting.  I cannot understand how you plan to
meet the draft FY08 ROD milestones without doing one, if not both of these.  Also, to
submit milestones that only afford accelerated review times (three weeks for each of us),
but then say we as a team are not going to accelerate review times, then we are by
effect ensuring we will not meet these revised milestones either.  So I can only assume
you know something I don't.  It would help me in my discussions with Arthur if you could
provide me with a comprehensive plan for processing the Site 3 PP (either D1 rev 2 and
D2 (preferred), or just a D2 (not really doable without high likelihood of dispute)), a
public meeting, draft ROD, and Draft Final ROD, while maintaining the FFA review times. 
You should also throw in what you are thinking regarding the timing of finalizing
something for the administrative record regarding sediments, as well.  If you respond to
this e-mail I should be able to get it.  Then I will be better prepared to answer
Arthur's questions regarding this matter.  To further complicate things, Joe was out sick,
now David is out of town, so we still have not resolved the monitoring issue.  However, it
looks like Meredith is making some progress with coming up to date on the tech memo,
etc.
 
Then I am not sure if we will get relief from the Site 12 Draft LUC RD or not.  We may
get a few days, but not likely past September 30th.
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SO,  anyhooooo....  Bottom line is, if you have not already sent the request for extension,
you may want to wait and see what I hear from Arthur today or Wednesday.
 
If you can, reply to this with info on a Site 3 timeline and any other questions you may
have regarding this, and I will get back to you as soon as I can, and/or when I hear from
Arthur.
 
Thanks,
Lila
c) 770-856-5808. 
P.S.  Mom is doing really well.
 


